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Travis Vance’s article “Would OSHA “Punt” on Inspecting a NFL Team?” was featured in Concussion

Policy & the Law on December 19, 2015.

The tragedy this August that claimed the life of one worker and injured another during construction

of the new $1.1B Minnesota Vikings football stadium reminded us that serious accidents can happen

at any site no matter the size or cost. As an avid football fan and OSHA lawyer, and with football

season just getting started, it also got me thinking about workplace safety issues occurring at

professional football stadiums on Sunday afternoons.

In the article, Travis answers the question, “Could (and would) OSHA actually inspect the

“workplace” of a professional football team?"

To read the full article, please visit Concussion Policy & the Law.

Related People

Travis W. Vance

Regional Managing Partner

704.778.4164

Email

http://concussionpolicyandthelaw.com/2015/12/19/would-osha-punt-on-inspecting-an-nfl-team/
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/travis-w-vance.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/travis-w-vance.html
tel:704.778.4164
mailto:tvance@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/

